
The Governor of Shida Kartli held a working meeting in the
Kaspi Municipality City Hall 
03 September 2018

Giorgi Khojevanishvili met the Mayer of the Kaspi Municipality and the heads of the City Hall Services.
They discussed the needs of the Kaspi Municipality population in details, including the issues raised at
the meeting with the inhabitants of the village of Kvemo Chala. They also discussed important and
priority projects for this municipality which implementation will facilitate social and economic
development of the Kaspi Municipality.

According to the governor, this kind of meeting is not one time and will be arranged in the future. 
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